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	Retirement Notice

	General meetings are held the 4th Wednesday of the month.

	
2023-2024 Executive

  President:
   Juanita Kaminski

  Vice-President:
   Sharon Olsen
 
  Treasurer:
   Nikki Gordon

  Secretary:
    Char Taylor
  
  Executive Officers:
    Jane Cameron
    Tracie Truscott
    Linda Heggs


  Trustees:
    1 yr  Cathy Widmer
    2 yr  Diane Romaniuk 
    3 yr  Cat Stevens

  Negotiation Committee:
     Juanita Kaminski
     Tasha More
     Sharon Olsen
     Wendi Legge




	
   

 Just a reminder . . .

If you plan to retire this year, and meet the
following criteria of the CUPE bylaws,
please let Juanita Kaminski know as soon
as possible.

juanita.kaminski@lethsd.ab.ca

     Section 12 (c) (iii)
     
     The retiring member shall have five (5)
     consecutive years of service combined
     with an age of fifty-five (55) years or more.
     The Executive shall receive a letter from
     the retiree indicating their retirement date.


     Please check out our website at  2843.CUPE.ca
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